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Rosenberg Corey

From: annaban54@aol.com
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 7:10 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: against HB 2004-A

How this bill will effect my homes and renting to local families:  
It will impact Bend having less rental homes. I currently own three homes in Bend and rent two to very nice 
families. If I am forced to follow the rules of HB 2004-A selling my homes would be considered positive at this 
point in time with elevated housing prices. So not only will there be less homes available to rent and create an even 
tougher rental market, it prevents me; the homeowner from doing what I want with the home I own; not our state 
government. 
 

Anna Menanno 
annaban54@aol.com 
Greetings from Beautiful Bend OR 


